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This is a general notice that is going out to all UK Alumni inviting them to nominate the Association board posts of the Chair, Vice Chair, Secretary, Vice Secretary, Treasurer and Publicity Secretary.
If you are interested to join the UBAA board or know a UK Alumni please forward to them this nomination form. The final decision will be made at the UK Alumni Annual General Meeting that is scheduled to take place on Thursday 17th March 2011. 

Category (Please tick the position you are nominating)

· CHAIR
· VICE CHAIR
· SECRETARY
· VICE SECRETARY
· TREASURER
· PUBLICITY SECRETARY
British Council is committed to a policy of Equal Opportunity and Diversity and welcomes nominations  from all sections 

of the community.
Full names:
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Job titles:
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Organisation:
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Year & UK University attended: ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Telephone number -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Please tell us your current interests and what you will do to increase partnerships between Uganda and the UK (maximum 50 words):
The completed nomination form must be received at British Council by return email info@britishcouncil.or.ug or fax +256 414 254853, before close of business on Monday 14th March 2011. The election process of the nominees will happen on the 17th of March 2011 

The United Kingdom’s international organisation for educational opportunities and cultural relations. We are registered in England as a charity.
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